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Dear City Council of Sebastopol,

This purchase of "smart" water meters is inconsistent with Sebastopol’s General Plan-
Community Health and Wellness. 

We are all sensitive to electric energy, because we are all electric beings (we have heart and brain
waves, and cell voltage). This could be the straw that broke the camels nervous system, for many of the
older or sicker residents.

Sincerely,
Tom LaPorta




